
 
 

 

 May 5, 2020 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the All-Russian Society of Disabled People and myself personally I would 

like to extend my best wishes for successful work and new achievements on the occasion 

of the European Independent Living Day, which is celebrated on May 5
th

 in a number of 

countries.  

This day commemorates our joint efforts aimed at protection of rights of persons with 

disabilities around the world and it reminds us about the progress we made throughout the 

past decades as well as the journey ahead of us. 

Therefore, it gives me immense pleasure to send my warmest regards and best wishes to 

you and your staff on this special day.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mikhail Terentiev 

ARSDP Chairperson                      


